
Year Three Newsletter  
Follow Year Three on twitter @MrHunt1206 

 

Welcome back to Year Three! We hope you had a restful Christmas break and are feeling excited to be back!  
 

This half term we will be starting our brand new challenge pack: ’Deep Water’, were pupils will be learning all about our local 
waterways, wildlife and how we can have a positive impact on them.  

 
Pupils in Year Three will continue to take part in enrichment activities on a Friday. Again for this term your child will be taking 

part in French and Music sessions.  
 

Also, we are pleased to announce that MyMaths has now had a relaunch within our school, with new questions and problems 
linked to White Rose Hub,. See below for when homework will be set.  

 
Myself and Mrs Bridgeman are really excited to be working with your child again and if you have any of questions or worries, 

don’t hesitate to ask.  
Thanks! 

 

NICER 
 

As we are starting our new challenge pack, 
pupils will be investigating what types of wa-

terways can be found in our local area and 
how they are used. Following our trip, we will also research into how 

the nature and waterways in our local area has changed through 
time. We will also be focusing on how we can use data bases to col-

lect, present and compare data linked to waterways in the UK.  
 
 

 

 P.E. 
 

For Spring Term, our PE sessions will be Swimming on a Tuesday and 
PE on a Thursday.  

 
Your child will need to bring in their swimming kit and a towel in 

order to take part. If for any particular reason your child is unable to 
take part please speak to myself or Mrs Bridgeman. 

 
On Thursdays can your child bring their PE Kit (white t-shirt and 

black/dark shorts or bottoms, with suitable footwear) into school to 
get changed into. 

 
If you have any issues or questions about the above don’t hesitate 

to ask!  
 

Homework 
 

Every week your child will receive a set of spellings.  
They will be given out on a Wednesday, please practise 
these with them as they will have a Edshed Hive on the 

following Monday. 
 

 Your child will have a login sent out with their MyMaths 
to access maths homework, which will be set on a Mon-

day in line with our in class learning.  
 

Also your child will have a login for TimesTable Rock-
stars, which we will be using to practice our times tables.  

 
Please read with your child, wherever possible and can 
reading books and diaries be brought in daily to allow 

opportunity for staff to read with your child. 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 10th January; Trip to Wolseley Centre 
 

 

Spring term Spring term 


